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Memo
	

	TO:

	Sarah Kinter, Licensing Director
Margaret Lanier, Director
Anthony Bilan, Assistant City Solicitor

	DEPARTMENTS:
	Permits, Licenses and Inspections
Finance
Law

	FROM:

	Karina Ricks
Director

	
	

	DATE:

	January 5, 2020

	SUBJECT:
	ENCROACHMENT PERMIT FOR 
1030 5TH AVENUE
PROJECTING SIGN




We have a request for an encroachment permit at 1030 5th Avenue, in the 1st Ward, 6th Council District, as shown on the attached plan.  The zoning in this area is UPR-A.  A copy of the request is also attached. 

PITTSBURGH STUDENT HOUSING LLC is proposing improvements to construct a projecting sign. Kindly let us know if you have objection to this request.

KR/JM

Attachments

cc: Angie Martinez
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